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Ms. Hildreth stated that she was traveling northbound on Interstate 235 on 
August 13, 2023, and saw N7910P fly over powerlines about 95 ft above the ground 
before striking the powerlines with one of the wings. The airplane appeared to be 
straight and level when it struck the powerlines and there was no fire or smoke 
coming out of the airplane.  

---end summary--- 
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